
 

RAC VIP COMMITTEE MINUTES 

JUNE 1, 2021              Club Room 
 

 

Evelyn Snoeren, Chairperson, called the meeting 

to order at 2:00 pm. 

 

The minutes of the previous meeting were read 

and approved. 

 

A quorum was in attendance.  Those attending 

were  Evelyn Snoeren, Chairperson; Joan 

Macholl Secretary,   Pam Roberts,   Joe Graff, 

Ann Graff, Mary Houston, Phyllis Black (RAC 

Rep), Barbara Kirchner, 

 

A petition was submitted to RAC :  As long as 

there is a RAC the VIP group plans to be a 

working committee  where we will not have a 

limitation on the number of members that the 

VIP  may need to function to its best limit 

 



Ray Adams, President of RAC said VIP should 

be part of it. 

 

 In the RAC minutes we are approved as a 

working committee. 

 

What does RAC provide? To help us as needed. 

 

We disseminate information to our members and 

residents.  We provide speakers on vision issues 

to educate Freedom Plaza residents. 

Barbara Kirchner is working on speakers. 

She will check with Stephanie on the use of the 

auditorium in July. She has called a couple of 

offices of Eye Doctors but has had no response. 

 

Ann Graff talked about various vendors and the 

use of stencils.  Ann will work on obtaining 

various vendors. 

 

Joe Graff will work with groups 



There was information presented on a program 

of how to deal with Grief as it pertains to loss of 

sight. 

 

A survey will be made of people interested in 

using talking books. 

 

Evelyn talked about working on a “buddy 

system” to help neighbors who may have sight 

problems.  Joan Macholl was asked to compose a 

letter to the RAC floor representative to ask 

them if any of their neighbors have vision 

problems where they could have use of help 

provided by a committee member. 

 

Motion was made to adjourn by Ann Graff 

seconded by Evelyn and approved unanimously.  

Meeting was adjourned at 3:15 pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted. 

 

Joan Macholl, Recording Secretary 
 


